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Gateway to hold second annual drive-in movie 
at Kenosha Campus 

‘The LEGO Movie,’ ‘Maleficent’ to be shown 
 

Gateway Technical College’s United Student Government will hold a drive-in 

style movie night featuring “The LEGO Movie” and “Maleficent” beginning at 

about 7:45 p.m. Sept. 5 near the Conference Center on the college’s Kenosha 

Campus, 3520-30th Ave. 

The movie is free for Gateway students – with student ID – and their family. 

Cost is $10 per vehicle for general members of the public, and the lot will open to 

vehicles beginning at 6:30 p.m., with the first movie beginning at dusk, or about 

7:45 p.m. 

Concessions will be available for purchase at the event. 

Those attending can watch the movie from their vehicle, bring lawn chairs or 

a blanket, to be set up in a specified area. Sound is projected through speakers 

or and a specified FM station. 

Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to 
ensure economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 

to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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